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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
RFP No. 2022-RFP-018 

Lead Dust Testing Lab Professional Services 

RESPONSE DEADLINE: March 21, 2022 at 3:00 pm 

 

 
Friday, March 25, 2022 
 
Dear Lykourgos Iordanidis, 

Thank you for submitting a response for Lead Dust Testing Lab Professional Services. We are pleased to 
announce that the firm's response has been selected to provide these services to the City of Pittsburgh. 

Please note that this award is pending Council authorization, Equal Opportunity Review Commission 
approval (if applicable), and a fully executed contract. Members of the Department of Permits, Licenses 
& Inspections and the Law Department will be contacting you to begin the contracting process. 


